
 

Advisory: Relocation of PIL (UAE) LLC Office 

28 December 2023 

 

Dear Valued Customers and Business Partners, 

 

Please be informed that the office of PIL (UAE) LLC will be relocated from 1st January 2024. 

Please see below for the new address of our UAE office and the contact information of our 

key personnel. 

 

PIL UAE LLC 

Business Centre Building, 4th Floor Office no 401, Khalid Bin Al Waleed Rd, 

Al Hamriya, beside Burjuman Metro Exit 4, Bur Dubai 

Our telephone lines will remain at +(971) 04 3933555 / +(971) 04 39333320, and our 

website will remain at https://www.pilship.com. 

 

General Manager: Pranab Roy 

Email: pranab.roy@dxb.pilship.com 

Tel: +971 04 3939088 

Mobile: +971 50 6507609 

Commercial Manager: Samir Shah 

Email: samir@dxb.pilship.com 

Tel: +971 04 3933555 (Extn 101) 

Mobile: +971 50 5567657 

Customer Service: Jessy Pinto 

Email: jessy@dxb.pilship.com 

Tel: +971 04 3933555 (Extn 105) 

Mobile: +971 50 7358680 

Documentation Manager: Chandrababu K 

Email: chandrababu@dxb.pilship.com 

Tel: +971 04 3939088 (Extn 150) 

Mobile: +971 50 1670660 

We would appreciate if you could update your records accordingly. Please direct all mail 

and physical correspondences to the above new address. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support of PIL. We look 

forward to continuing our good relationship in the years ahead. 
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Yours Sincerely, 

Pacific International Lines 

 


